
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
Updated 12/31/2020 
 
A detailed examination was performed by the coroner's office on the evening of Tuesday, 12/29/20. The subject's 
fingerprints were obtained to assist in positive identification.  On Wednesday, 12/30/20, Coroner Wayne Harris 
learned the fingerprints belonged to 60 year old Terry Lee Ray of Wenatchee, WA. Coroner Harris learned that 
Mr. Ray moved out of the Christopher House in mid-November, stating he was going to live in Cashmere. His 
body had been in the water for an estimated 2 weeks and autopsy results show cause of death as fresh water 
drowning.  At this time there is no evidence of foul play.  
 
 

### 
 

Sheriff Brian Burnett reports on December 27th, 2020 at approximately 3:30PM residents of Monitor, WA were 
walking in the area of the Monitor County Park day use area. Their attention was drawn to something laying 
on a rock bar approximately 150 feet offshore from the day use area river bank. Upon closer inspection, they 
discovered a human body and contacted Rivercom. 

 
Detectives and Coroner Wayne Harris responded along with specially trained water rescue/recovery deputies. 
The body was brought to shore and briefly examined. The person was a male who does not fit the description 
of any current missing subjects from Chelan County. 

 
A detailed examination will be performed by the coroner's office. More details will be released at that time in 
order to gain the publics’ assistance in identifying the man. 
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